July 14, 2016

TO! City of Franklin Planning Department
109 3+ Ave. South
PO Box 305
Franklin, TN 37065-0305

RE: Annexation of 459 & 467 Franklin Road
To Whom It May Concern:

As the owner of 459 and 467 Franklin Road, | am formally requesting consideration by the City of
Franklin to annex our property. The purpose for the annexation is to build single family residences that
are served with sanitary sewer by the City of Franklin. Currently our property soil does not percolate
water to the point that a septic system can be installed. Should you need additional information
regarding this request we would be happy to provide whatever is necessary.

Sincerely,
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Barry Cowan

1011 Cumberland Park Drive
Franklin, TN 37069
812-201-3580
bcowan@customblenders.net



